
Alert 10/11/2020 
 
Hello from Steel Valley Middle school.  Here are the announcements for the week of October 
11th. 
 
Student Government has begun the Socktober campaign where we work to collect new pairs of 
socks for men, women, and children to donate to our homeless communities. There will be a 
collection box in the high school lobby.  Feel free to drop off socks when picking up student 
lunches. 
 
Parents, did you know that you can receive notifications on your child’s Google classroom work.  
If you have an email, send a request to your child’s teachers so you can stay updated.  A Gmail 
account is not required. 
 
The Dragon’s Den is providing free admission for Steel Valley students to utilize their ropes 
course for the month of October.  Contact the Dragon’s Den directly if you are interested in 
participating.   
 
Please remind your child to submit their daily attendance form in order to receive credit for 
attendance each school day.  This includes Wednesday remote days. 
 
If your child is struggling with remote learning or needs assistance with social or emotional 
aspects, please contact the Middle School guidance counselor Mrs. Large at 
slarge@steelvalleysd.org or contact her office 412-464-3600 ext. 3521.   
 
That concludes the weekly announcements have a great evening.   


